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TO: Honorable Supervisor Briggs
FROM: Sacramento Regional Builders Exchange
DATE: September 11th, 2010
RE: Item 7- Resolution Revising Building Industry Advisory Committee- (Opposed)

The Sacramento Regional Builders Exchange (SRBX) would like to retain its membership on the
Building Industry Advisory Committee (BIAC). We understand the vital importance the BIAC
has to our membership and would like to continue to participate as a voting member. Our
organization acknowledges the non-participation in previous meetings, but is now dedicated to
attending and more importantly participating whole heartedly on issues relating to El Dorado
County builders.

| give your our word that we will be present at any and every BIAC meeting held in the future.
SRBX hopes to continue as an active voting member of the BIAC for the long term and we hope
you support us in our effort.
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Sincerely,

Scott Whyte

Political Director

Sacramento Regional Builders Exchange
P: (916) 442-8991

F: (916) 446-3117
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TO: Honorable El Dorado County Board of Supervisors

FROM: Sacramento Regional Builders Exchange
DATE: September 11th, 2010
RE: Item 7- Resolution Revising Building Industry Advisory Committee- (Opposed)

The Sacramento Regional Builders Exchange (SRBX) would like to retain its membership on the
Building Industry Advisory Committee (BIAC). We understand the vital importance the BIAC has
to our membership and would like to continue to participate as a voting member. Our
organization acknowledges the non-participation in previous meetings, but is now dedicated to
attending and more importantly participating whole heartedly on issues relating to El Dorado
County builders.

I give your our word that we will be present at any and every BIAC meeting held in the future.
SRBX hopes to continue as an active voting member of the BIAC for the long term and we hope
you support us in our effort.

Sincerely,

Scott Whyte
Political Director
Sacramento Regional Builders Exchange
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